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Submission Deadline: August 3, 2023 

 

The AALS Scholarship Section is very pleased to issue this call for papers for a Works in Progress 

session on "Methods of Inquiry on Defending Democracy" for the upcoming AALS 2024 Annual 

Meeting. This session aims to provide a platform for sharing ongoing research and scholarly work 

related to the study of democracy and its various aspects. Aligned with the mission of the 

Scholarship Section, we enthusiastically invite submissions from scholars, researchers, and 

practitioners interested in exploring innovative methodologies and approaches to investigating the 

defense of democracy. The Works in Progress session will provide an opportunity for authors to 

present and discuss their ongoing research. Each presenter will be allocated a specific time slot to 

share their work and receive feedback from fellow participants.  

Topics of interest include, but are not limited to: 

1. Qualitative and quantitative methods in the study of the legal institutions of democracy. 

2. Comparative analyses of democratic processes. 

3. Experimental designs and surveys in the study of legal institutions and behavior. 

4. Case studies and historical analysis of law and democratic institutions. 

5. Intersectional approaches to democracy and identity politics. 

6. Methodological challenges in studying democracy in different contexts. 

We welcome interdisciplinary submissions that focus on the intersections between law and 

political science, history, economics, psychology, sociology, anthropology, and related fields. 

Empirical, experimental, and theoretical contributions are encouraged. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Abstracts should be a maximum of 300 words. 

• Include the title of your work, name(s) of the author(s), institutional affiliation(s), and 

contact information. 

• Please indicate whether your submission is at an early stage or near completion. 

• One submission per person is permitted.  

• Submissions should be sent to Professor John Linarelli, Chair, AALS Scholarship 

Section, jlinarelli@pitt.edu. 

 

Review Process: All submissions will undergo a peer review process to ensure the quality and 

relevance of the contributions. Accepted authors will be required to submit a draft paper by 

November 15, 2023. Discussants will be assigned to read and comment on each paper.  

 

We look forward to your contributions and active participation in this stimulating event. Should 

you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 


